

SA Public Sector Salaried bargaining update



1 August 2025

Salaried bargaining to be expedited.

Bargaining for the Salaried **Enterprise Agreement has** been underway since September 2024. Now, we've written to the declared employer to insist the process be expedited and they've agreed.

A claim for a 20% wage increase in the first 12 months & a short 12-24 month agreement.

We have presented a clear claim and our focus is simple: A meaningful wage increase. This isn't just about timelines - it's about real outcomes. Members have waited long enough.

Weekly enterprise bargaining meetings with government.

From now on, we'll be meeting at least once a week, every week, to drive progress. We are keen to have members involved with this process, if you're interested in this, please get in touch with your Worksite Rep and the PSA office.



Image: PSA members with the new PSA leadership team & PSA Organising lead. before meeting with the declared employer.

PSA members are leading positive change

Our new leadership team kicked things off this week, bringing members from DCP, SA Pathology, Housing Trust and DHS to the table for a meeting with the declared employer, with a focus on the OPS classification. Members spoke powerfully about the value of their work and the need for fair pay for the essential services they provide to the community. We thank them for sharing their stories.

We also want to acknowledge the members who've been taking industrial action. Your efforts matter. We will honour that by staying strong, holding the line and escalating together if needed. More updates to come.



enquiries@psaofsa.asn.au



8205 3200



psaofsa.asn.au